
 

 

New Hope Family Church: Our dear brother Ted Agres has ascended 
 
Jim Boothby 
April 15, 2020 

 

 

  

  

 

 

      Dear Family,   
Our dear brother Ted Agres suffered a massive heart attack last week. Yesterday at 
about 5 pm Ted succumbed to complications from this event after a week-long battle 
in Johns Hopkins University Hospital. 
 
He and Maria are known to many as he was a longtime employee at TWT , a senior 
editor there and lived in Laurel, MD. Maria was active in local ministry for many 
years. Here is wife Maria's note from yesterday. We will keep everyone updated as 
we learn more. 
 
Certainly Ted and Maria and sons Jason and Michael would welcome your 
kind prayers right now. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jim Boothby, pastor  

   

 

  


